
Team Members from the 

Thornall Street location 

are asked to support heart 

month by participating in 

wearing RED the next time 

you are in the office. Grab a 

friend, or group and snap a 

photo, send your photos to 

WearRed@hmhn.org. 

We encourage you to 

learn more about heart 

health by joining the 

various heart health 

webinars that will be 

taking place this month.
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